
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  10-8-22 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:31. Other officers present were 
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, Randy West and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 25. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on boundaries horizontally and vertically and showed a 
video describing a mid-air collision. 
 
Les thanked Jim Richardson for preparing lunch today. 
 
Guests included Joe Buffington, father-in-law of the property owner next door (David 
Barone), and his two grandchildren, Abbie and Carolyn. 
 
Paul moved that the September minutes be approved, Boyd seconded it, and they were 
accepted. 
 
The activity committee reported on the Pumpkin Drop at Slobovia on November 5. 
 
Wes Stafford completed his Private Pilot Certificate. 
 
New members included William Boartfield, sponsored by Glenn McGovern, and Michael 
Nassour, sponsored by Boyd. 
 
Bill Lehr gave the financial report.  The liability insurance was renewed, and we have a 
total of 73 members with 49 paid and 14 pending. 
 
Boyd reported on the progress of rebuilding the new clubhouse hangar. 
 
Randy reminded us that we area the owner of Harrell Field and that we must be extra 
watchful at the November fly-in.  Remember that if something “Just Doesn’t Look Right, it 
probably isn’t” (right). 
 
Bill Lehr moved that we invite EAA 276 to fly Young Eagles at the November fly-in. 
 
Coley told about the Rods-N-Rudders fly-in at Gray Field on October 22. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:48. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


